I would like to praise Steve Entin for his comments on tax reform at the panel hearings. He was positive on change and the value of a "consumption based" tax system, which is a fairer tax system than the current punitive income tax system.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Gary

933 Myra St.

New Iberia, LA 70563

